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"We National Socialists as champions of a new philosophy of life 
must never base ourselves on so-called 'accepted facts'--and 
false ones at that. If we did, we would not be the champions 
of a great new idea, but the coolies of the present-day lie." 

MEIN KAMPF, II: 2 

June "White Power" Off the Press! 

The June issue of White Power (No. 17) has just come off the press. Among the items featured 
in this number are articles on non-White immigration into the U.S., the effects of integration in 
the armed forces, and the role of Big Money in prolonging the Vietnam war--plus many other ex­
citing and informative stories, including news of the Movement. 

As you probably noticed, the newspaper--after considerable difficulty--is now appearing regularly 
each month. This represents a significant achievement for the Party, one in which all members 
and supporters can take pride. 

Commander Koehl is already making new plans for the development and expansion of White Power 
which will result in increased size plus even greater frequency. Further details will be announced 
in the future. 

In the meantime, it can be disclosed that the key to the Commander's plans for the newspaper is 
increased circulation. We've got a great vehicle for spreading the National Socialist message. 
Now it's just a matter of getting it into more hands--and that's where you come in. By ordering 
and distributing extra copies and by getting new subscriptions, you can do a whole lot to increase 
the effectiveness of White Power. Please do your part to make the newspaper an even stronger 
vehicle for National Socialism. 

Seattle WPM Going Strong 

La~t month, through the ef~orts of Local Organizer Roy Armstrong, Seattle, wash., obtained a 
~h 11~ Powder Mess~ge ser~ce. Mr. Armstrong reports an avalanche of interested callers tying up 

e mes ay and night! His report of 20 May stated in part: 

"The telephone company informs me that my message device has caused quite an uproar 1 

The tape has been changed to a two-minute message and it is in constant use. Within • 
15 sec?nds of the message's end, it is playing again! r plan to put another device in 
operation shortly. " 

'[here is no reason why every _city in th_is _country consisting of 100, ·ooo population or more with 
rom thr~e to a half dozen_ National Socialists should not have a White Power Message. Th~ total 

expense_ is not that_ burdemng when one considers how vitally important it is that our people hear 
our message. Write to Box 5505, Arlington, Va., for information on getting started. 

New Capital::_Area ST Barracks--Troops Needed 

Nat~o?al Headquarters is currently in the process of opening a new ST barracks in the greater 
Washington area. The purpose of the Party installation will be twofold: 



(1) To provide comfortable and inexpensive living quarters for single Capital-area Storm­
troopers and for ST personnel who come to Washington for weekend demonstrations and 
rallies; and 

(2) To provide a site for local Party meetings and other functions, as well as for regular 
ST sessions. 

All qualified ST applicants (including Party personnel desiring to fill eventual National Headquart­
ers staff openings and who wish to participate in the ST) should contact National Headquarters 
immediately. Persons interested must be willing to obtain a job upon arrival, pay $50 per month 
rent, and agree to minimum standards of conduct. 

Members of crack Arlington ST Group 
One prepare for riot duty. Note the added 
crash helmet. This is a specially designed 
head piece normally retailing for $25, but 
is available to ST personnel at the quantity • 
discount price of $10.42. 

JOIN THE WHITE MAN'S ARMY! 

Any Aryan male 18 years of age or older who believes in the aims 
and goals of the National Socialist White People's Party and is in 
good physical condition may join the ST. 

:For full details and an application, write to Capt William Kirstein 
at Box 5505, Arlington, Va. 22205. 

.. 



.. Appeal Clears Halfway Mark 

The special appeal for funds launched by the Party on 26 April passed its halfway last week with 
$1,318.50 raised so far. This represents nearly 53% of our goal of $2,500 which we must reach no 
later than 4 July. 

In many ways, the progress in this campaign so far is quite encouraging. At the halfway mark in 
this drive we are slightly past the halfway point toward our goal. 

But at the same time, ·there is no room for complacency. This is especially true if we bear in 
min'd that normally the most enthusiastic and generous support comes in first and after that things 
gradually taper off toward the end of the campaign. We simply can't afford to let that happen this 
time, as it would mean a serious curtailment of our activities this summer. 

Therefore, once again, we ask everyone to get with it--especially if you haven't already done your 
part. In response to our appeal we received this letter from a disabled veteran in Pennsylvania 
which we would like to share with all our members and supporters: 

"I got my appeal letter. Commander Koehl really got the message across. I am 
sending $2, but that's all I can afford. Like the Commander said, some people on 
pension can't send much. I have been only getting $30 a month in V. A. benefits 
due to a serious disability from the Korean War. 

"If I were working, I would send the Party a lot more than $2. If I were rich I 
would send you a million dollars. But right now, I'm stuck in a V. A. hospital. 
I'll try to send a couple more dollars next month. " 

It is the spirit of men such as this that make our Movement! It is the determination and dedication 
of men like this that will build a new, free, White America. The Party has never failed in any of 
its appeals. It cannot afford to fail now. Let's all redouble our efforts! 

L.A. Leader Appears on Local Television 

Los Angeles Leader Joseph Tommasi appeared on a local television talk show last month. Despite 
frequent attempts by the moderator, John Strong, to disrupt his remarks, Lt. Tommasi was able 
to make many important points regarding the Party's White Power program. 

All Party Comrades from the Los Angeles area who want information on future local activity should 
contact the Party headquarters in El Monte at: (213) 442-1046. 

White Worker Organizes Racial Comrades 

A White worker from Mississippi recently brought White Power to his job, and had trouble from 
both his boss and union officials: 

"The other day, before going to work, I took some tape and made a Swastika on 
each side of my car. When I arrived on the job, two liberal types began to raise 
cane about the Aryan Crosses, They went to the union vice-president, a liberal 
nigger lover, to complain, He in turn complained to the president, who then 
went to the plant manager, They called me into the office and told me I'd have 
to remove the Swastikas or take the car off company property. When I finally 
moved the car, some of my friends began to ask where it was, and when I told 
them what happened they all got upset saying that the union leaders and the mana­
ger were violating my civil rights. One asked for some literature, another said 
he was going to petition the national union to overrule the localj still another 
suggested that I see a lawyer. Everybody in the plant got mad!" 

More and more White workers are realizing that unions, particularly on the national level, are 
working against their interests, whether it be inflationary wage demands resulting in a higher 
cost of living or the loss of their job standing to some nigger. 

Only the National Socialist White People's Party, with its White Power program and the sound and 
sensible idea of workers' co-ops conceived by Commander Koehl, stands uncompromisingly for 
the White working man, 



From NS Publications: 

1. The Prose Edda is now again in stock and on sale for $2. 25 apiece. This anthology of Nordic 
prose is a must for all students of White racial history. 

2. The bulk rate prices for White Power are as follows: 

10 copies 
100 copies 
500 copies 

1, 000 copies 

$ 1. 50 
10.00 
35• OO> h. • h 11 t 
55
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Those who request "the latest copy" of the newspaper should specify by number which issue 
they want. With White Power coming out regularly each month, the term "latest issue" could 
be quite confusing and result in shipment of the wrong number. 

Special Note: We Save Green Stamps! 

As part of our continuing efforts to find new ways to bolster the Party war chest, we now save 
trading stamps. Anyone, particularly housewives who find it difficult to contribute and at the same 
time "make ends meet," would be doing the Movement a great service by sending in their trading 
stamps, including bonus coupons from packaged foods and--if you're still hooked--cigarette car­
tons. Please send all such items to: Mrs. Cook, Box 5505, Arlington, Va. 22205 --
anct we'll bake an apple pie in your honor! 

WHERE THE ACTION IS! 

19 June: A White Power rally will be held in Lafayette Park 
across from the White House. Persons taking part should be 
at Headquarters no later than 12 noon. 

4 July weekend: A MAJOR PARTY DEMONSTRATION IS 
SCHEDULED. Outdoor rallies will be held on the afternoons 
of both the 3rd and the 4th. See Stormtroopers in action as 
they march through Red-infested Georgetown. Stay home if 
you're afraid of fireworks! 

Labor Day weekend (4, 5 and 6 September): The third annual 
North American Congress of the World Union of National So­
cialists will be helct in Arlington. 

We invite as many NS comrades as possible-­
especially those on the East Coast--to make 
plans now to be on hand for these important 
and exciting events. 

ISSUED BY NSWPP NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS AT 2507 NORTH 
FRANKLIN ROAD IN ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 
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